
Following the Shire of West Arthur’s Wind Farm Community
Consultation Evening on Wednesday 6th of November, Green
Wind Renewables will be hosting drop-in sessions for the
community to meet the project 
team and learn more about the 
Ambrosia Wind Farm. 

Location:
West Arthur Community Resource Centre, 

Hawthorn Room
27 Burrowes Street, Darkan

When:
Thursday 7th November 2024

Time: 
8:30am - 12:30pm

Location:
Moodiarrup Sports Complex,

Arthur River-Boyup Brook Road, Moodiarrup

When:
Thursday 7th November 2024

Time:
1:30pm - 4:30pm

In the coming weeks, Green Wind
Renewables will be conducting our
third bird survey for the Ambrosia
Wind Farm. During these surveys a
group of environmental scientists
walk the area of the proposed wind
farm documenting bird species,
habitats, population numbers,
roosting areas, and food sources.
Photos are also taken of different
bird species and bushland.

It is important to conduct these
surveys numerous times to
understand seasonal presence and
movements as well as meet
regulatory standards.

With this data, the design of the
wind farm can be refined to ensure
important bird habitats are avoided,
and mitigation strategies can be
developed to ensure any impacts on
local bird species, particularly of
listed threatened species or listed
migratory species, are minimised
where possible. 

Bird Surveying Come Meet the Team

For further information regarding Green Wind Renewables,
please visit our website or scan the QR code below. 

Our Community Relations Coordinator, Sarah Carlin is also
available on sarah.carlin@greenwind.com.au

Contact

If you aren’t able to come meet us
at this session, there are lots more
planned after harvest in February
2025. We are also in area
regularly and happy to arrange
one-on-one meetings.

http://www.ambrosiawindfarm.com.au/
mailto:sarah.carlin@greenwind.com.au

